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Wish List 

If you have any of the 

following at home they 

would be greatly 

appreciated: 

Short, large headed 

nails 

 

 

Welcome to the Little Acorns (Colleton) Newsletter.  The aim of this is to keep you 

informed of dates for your diary, any notices we need to share and to let you know 

what the children have been up to!   

Don’t forget we are 

listed with Amazon 

Smile, 

easyfundraising.org.uk 

and myclothing.com as 

an easy way to raise 

funds for the pre-school 

whilst doing your 

shopping! 

 

Dates for your diary 

Half Term – 31st  May -

4th June 

End of Term – 21st July 

@ 12.45pm 

Forest Days – 21st 23rd 

June 

Sports Day – 1st July 

 

 

Colour mixing outside, 

 testing what combinations 

make each colour.  

                                                                       

 

Independent snack.                           Watching our tadpoles grow, I can see a big one! 

Constructing a track 

together. 

Preparing for our plant 

sale! 

Last call for the plant sale!!  We will need to send home any left overs so if you have any 

spare change, please think of us  

We are finally seeing the sun again! It has been lovely for the children to enjoy being 

outside so much.  We had some lovely photos taken by Asya we can’t wait to see them. 

With the sun being out please make sure children are sent in to Pre-school with sun cream 

on and hats!!!  
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News continued… 

          

 

 

                           Painting with wheels  

Forest School Day                 

We are very excited to announce we shall be holding a Forest day with lots of fun activities in the wooded area on 

the Colleton school’s playing field. This will include activities such as den building, nature watching, forest exploring 

and pond dipping.  21st and 23rd June. More information will be sent nearer the time 

Sports Day 

We will be holding our sports day on the play field on the 1st July. We are waiting to see what we are allowed in 

respect to parent’s coming to watch so put it in your calendar and watch this space. 

Covid-19 

If anyone in your household develops symptoms of COVID-19 within 48 hours of attending preschool then please let 

us know, isolate, get tested and email the results to office@littleacorns-twyford.co.uk.  This email will be monitored 

from 9.30-10.30 for emergency purposes. 

This email will be monitored every day from 9.30-10.30. If you are conducting lateral flow tests, please also keep 

testing through the holidays and logging results on the test and trace NHS site. 

 

 

 

 

Enjoying the windy days Squirting water and catching it in the 

jug. Working on not squirting too hard 

or it goes everywhere! 

mailto:office@littleacorns-twyford.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Links for your information: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Therapists talking about ways of promoting children’s S&L or sensory/physical development through play.  

BHFT will continue to add to these - all been posted recently on the Berkshire Healthcare Facebook page and we 

will add to our Local Offer/website section for children and families.  

https://cypf.berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/blog/ 

Also a further link to “stories with symbols” - videos for children with speech, language and communication needs 
which we will add to our Local Offer/direct parents to via our SEND update page – link sent to you previously.  

www.storieswithsymbols.com  

Change4life  

The NHS site  Change4Life (www.nhs.uk) has some great information and ideas on meals for children, please have 

a look to create a healthy diet for our children. 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to order your copy of The 

Terrible Duckodile!   Darren is happy to sign 

copies.  Order direct from the publishers or 

Amazon. The Terrible Duckodile by Darren 

Blunden – Olympia Publishers  

Mynametags.com 
donates money to us 

from every order you 

make so get those labels 

using the code: 14461 

 

https://cypf.berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/blog/
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feu-west-1.protection.sophos.com%2F%3Fd%3Dstorieswithsymbols.com%26u%3DaHR0cDovL3d3dy5zdG9yaWVzd2l0aHN5bWJvbHMuY29tLw%3D%3D%26i%3DNWE2ZWY0ZDE5MGM3OGQxNzlkNzVmYzVm%26t%3DN2dsb3JTOC81WVRuODFTaG5hdklaSGhuZWk5R2FTN1pobFFQTHphOEdkaz0%3D%26h%3Dd93897f8d15344b3a7c901366a42b0d9&data=04%7C01%7CKaren.Halley%40wokingham.gov.uk%7C5e17e35205f649a9a23608d8d72a46b7%7C996ee15c0b3e4a6f8e65120a9a51821a%7C0%7C0%7C637495923856266221%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=3120ktd33SHdRbUCJV5eRmvniQL2E%2F6X3ibaF2woYIM%3D&reserved=0
https://olympiapublishers.com/books/the-terrible-duckodile
https://olympiapublishers.com/books/the-terrible-duckodile


 

 

 

 


